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23rd April 2018 
 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
We have lots of exciting school trips planned for this term to help enthuse and engage your 

children in their learning. We appreciate that we will be asking for a significant contribution 
for these visits but we hope that by giving you plenty of notice that you’ll be able to budget 
for this. We have tried to keep costs to a minimum, and The Friends have kindly subsidised 

these visits, but we would appreciate a voluntary contribution of £28.00 to cover transport, 
insurance, entry fees and workshops. Although the contribution is voluntary, we do need to 

point out that it is probable that the visits will not take place unless all parents, who are 
able, are willing to contribute. As a school we do not have the resources to fund these visits 
totally ourselves.  Please do speak to Mr King or one of us in confidence if you are unable to 

contribute on this occasion.   We are happy to accept payments in two installments of 
£14.00 if this proves easier. Also, if your child is in receipt of pupil premium, we would be 

looking for a reduced voluntary contribution.  
 
Our first visit takes place this half term and is to the Cass Sculpture Foundation at 

Goodwood, on Tuesday 8th May. The children will be travelling by County mini bus and 
spending the morning there. They will have a picnic lunch before coming back to school for 

the afternoon.   
 

After half term on Monday 18th June the children will be visiting The Weald and Downland 

Museum to take part in a ‘Farming through the ages’ workshop. To try and keep costs down 
we will take the children to the Museum by car and be asking you to collect your child/ren 

from the Museum at 2.30pm. We hope by giving you plenty of notice you will be able to sort 
these arrangements but if you have any issues please let us know in plenty of time.  
 

We would appreciate any parental help with transporting children to the Weald and 
Downland museum visit. If you are able to assist with this please let us know as soon as 

possible. (We would aim to leave school at approx. 9.50am) 
 

Finally on Tuesday 26th June, we will be returning to Tuppenny Barn to follow up on our 
previous visit to sow, harvest and cook with the produce grown on site. We are hoping that 
this practical session linking farming, seasonality and cooking will bring to life the food 

technology elements of the DT curriculum.  The children will again be travelling by County 
mini bus. 

 
For all of the above educational visits the children will need to bring a packed lunch.  If your 
child normally has a Chartwells hot meal, please remember to cancel this for the appropriate 

days well in advance.   
 

Please complete the slip below and return to school with your contribution. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 

 
Jenny Upjohn and Rebecca Holden 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

C.E. Primary School                          
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Cass Sculpture Park    Tuesday 8th May 

Weald & Downland Museum  Monday 18th June 

Tuppenny Barn     Tuesday 26th June 
 

 
 

 
I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………………………………. to 
visit The Cass Foundation, The Weald and Downland Museum and Tuppenny Barn 

and to travel to and return from these venues by mini bus or car. 
 

 
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £28 to cover transport costs, insurance, 
entry fees and workshops.  

 
 

I enclose the first of my 2 voluntary contributions of £14 to cover transport 
costs, insurance, entry fees and workshops.  

 

 
I am able to help with transport to and from the Weald & Downland Museum  

 
 
 

Signed ……………………………………………………….. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


